Dear Mayor Aftab, Members of Cincinnati City Council & Cincinnati Planning Commission -

We are writing to convey our support for the proposed Connected Communities policy. We applaud the Mayor, Councilmember Cramerding and Councilmember Harris for introducing these reforms.

As residents from across the City, we agree that Cincinnati needs to build more housing, invest to support its unique neighborhood business districts, and make it easier for our communities to welcome new neighbors. For too long, Cincinnati's zoning code has been a tool that stands in the way of supporting neighborhood growth and equitable access to housing across Cincinnati's neighborhoods.

Now is the time to modernize our zoning code to ensure that we can create the foundation for equitable growth. We value the neighborhoods we live in, and we recognize that Connected Communities will enhance what we love about Cincinnati – strong and vibrant neighborhood business districts, communities that are safe to walk and connect to, and neighbors that contribute to the culture of the community.

We urge you to vote YES on Connected Communities, taking a bold step to ensure Cincinnati's future is one that allows our communities to build more housing and welcome new neighbors. There's no time to wait!

Sincerely,

Kelly Bonnell Downtown Dear Mayor Aftab, Members of Cincinnati City Council & Cincinnati Planning Commission –

We are writing to convey our support for the proposed Connected Communities policy. We applaud the Mayor, Councilmember Cramerding and Councilmember Harris for introducing these reforms.

As residents from across the City, we agree that Cincinnati needs to build more housing, invest to support its unique neighborhood business districts, and make it easier for our communities to welcome new neighbors. For too long, Cincinnati's zoning code has been a tool that stands in the way of supporting neighborhood growth and equitable access to housing across Cincinnati's neighborhoods.

Now is the time to modernize our zoning code to ensure that we can create the foundation for equitable growth. We value the neighborhoods we live in, and we recognize that Connected Communities will enhance what we love about Cincinnati – strong and vibrant neighborhood business districts, communities that are safe to walk and connect to, and neighbors that contribute to the culture of the community.

We urge you to vote YES on Connected Communities, taking a bold step to ensure Cincinnati's future is one that allows our communities to build more housing and welcome new neighbors. There's no time to wait!

Sincerely,

Eric Landen Clifton Dear Mayor Aftab, Members of Cincinnati City Council & Cincinnati Planning Commission -

We are writing to convey our support for the proposed Connected Communities policy. We applaud the Mayor, Councilmember Cramerding and Councilmember Harris for introducing these reforms.

As residents from across the City, we agree that Cincinnati needs to build more housing, invest to support its unique neighborhood business districts, and make it easier for our communities to welcome new neighbors. For too long, Cincinnati's zoning code has been a tool that stands in the way of supporting neighborhood growth and equitable access to housing across Cincinnati's neighborhoods.

Now is the time to modernize our zoning code to ensure that we can create the foundation for equitable growth. We value the neighborhoods we live in, and we recognize that Connected Communities will enhance what we love about Cincinnati – strong and vibrant neighborhood business districts, communities that are safe to walk and connect to, and neighbors that contribute to the culture of the community.

We urge you to vote YES on Connected Communities, taking a bold step to ensure Cincinnati's future is one that allows our communities to build more housing and welcome new neighbors. There's no time to wait!

Sincerely,

Dr. Jonathan Brown, Senior Pastor Pilgrim Missionary Baptist Church Walnut Hills